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I would like to congratulate BODFII on your liO years of service to

humanity. I commend your humanitarian and educational work with less

pdvileged communities in lndia and Bangladesh.

As a Tibetan, I am grateful for your projects to benefit the Tibetan people,

both in Tibet and in the exile community

The trvo co-tburdcrs, Susau Woldenberg (who is no more now) and Colin

Buller, have taken the principles of altruism in undeftaking their activities l
also very much appreciate the dedioalion oflhe wolk of BODHI's volunteers

and paftners.

I wisb your ot-ganization contimted success in your work, especially tbr the

well being ofpool and reedy members olour society.

With my prayers and good wishes,
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